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The South Fulton Athletic COOP Board along with administration has developed the following guidelines
for spectators and student-athletes for all home events that will occur during the 2021 indoor sports
season. It is our goal to hold all scheduled contests for our student-athletes. In order for this to occur, we
need your full cooperation with the requirements that are listed below. Please understand that
requirements to conduct athletic events may change, and we may be required to change our procedures for
hosting events. If there are any changes to these procedures, we will communicate them as quickly as
possible.

We will ONLY allow HOME spectators into the gym at this time.
We will only allow a certain number of fans indoors in order to properly socially distance.
At this time, each player will only be given TWO (2) tickets for immediate family members 18
years or older for admittance into a specific contest. We will NOT allow any more than the two
spectators with the tickets.

e Tickets do not rollover for a different date. Specific tickets will be distributed to student-athletes
prior to each home contest so that they may give them to appropriate family members.
It is up to families to choose how those two tickets will be used.
There will be no cost for those attending an event at this time.

Fans should not arrive any earlier than thirty minutes prior to the scheduled start of the
preliminary contest.

e All fans will be screened by school personnel as they enter the building to attend an event. If they
do not meet the expectations per the COVID screening guidance, they will not be admitted into
the game.

All spectators MUST wear a mask and MUST maintain proper social distancing with others.
Family groups should sit with each other and not congregate in larger groups with any other
spectators.

e Only certain rows of bleachers will be used for seating in order to maintain proper social
distancing from the players, officials, and the court.

e Once the preliminary contest is finished, fans of student-athletes that are not participating in the
second contest must leave the facility in order to limit the amount of spectators in the gym.

e Concessions will NOT be available. Please bring your own water to games. We ask that people
not bring food to the event.

e Restrooms will be available.

We hope this information will allow you to attend all indoor extracurricular events hosted by the South
Fulton Athletic COOP.

The Mission of South Fulton Athletics is to provide the best possible learning/playing environment for its student athletes and to
prepare them to be life-long learners and productive members of society.



